
 

The following actions were approved by the Board of Education at its Business Meeting held on 
Wednesday, June 2, 2010.   
 
1. The Superintendent’s recommended Revised/New Board of Education Policies: 
 

   No. 6710 Purchasing Authority - Revised 
  No. 8414.6 Idling Prohibition for Buses and Other School Vehicles - New 
  No. 9240 Recruiting and Hiring - Revised 
  
2. The Superintendent’s recommendation to accept the Lindenhurst Memorial Library’s 
 Cash Flow Schedule for the 2010-11 school year. 
 
3. The Superintendent’s recommendation to accept a donation of $1,000 from the Suffolk 
 Association of School Business Officials, to be awarded as a scholarship. 
 
4. The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at the 
 Administration Building, the Middle School, the Shed and West Gates Avenue 
 Elementary School.  
 
5. The Superintendent’s recommended Budget Transfers totaling $52,030.45. 
 
6. The Superintendent’s recommendation to extend the School Registration and Participation 
 Agreement between the District and MSG Varsity Network, LLC for an additional one year 
 period through June 30, 2011. 
 
7. The Superintendent’s recommended Drivers’ Education Program covering the 2010-2011 
 school year and the summer of 2011. 
 
8. The Superintendent and legal counsel’s recommended Memorandum of Understanding. 
 (SED NY’s Race to the Top (RTTT) Phase 2 Application) 
 
9. The Superintendent’s recommended High School field trip for approximately twenty-five 
 Peer Leadership students (Grade 12) to Dorney Park, PA on June 17, 2010. 
 
10. Schedules were approved as presented. 
 
11. Acknowledge receipt of the following Superintendent’s Reports: 
 

a. Purchase Order Log F #13 
 

b. Treasurer’s Report, Revenue Status and Appropriation Status  
   No. 10  as of April, 2010 

 
c Collateralization Report as of April 30, 2010 

 
c. Budget Transfers less than $5,000.00 completed from April 29  
 through May 21, 2010 

 
 

 

*          *          *  
 


